WEPA-LD
Request for Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent

On October 19, 2022, the Commission license for low power television station WEPA-LD was acquired by
voluntary assignment by Condado Holdings, LLC (“Condado”). On that same date the station went silent
pursuant to special temporary authority (“STA”) granted by the Commission in LMS File No. 0000202626
in anticipation of the station’s transmitter site being relocated. That STA expires on April 19, 2023.

On April 11, 2023, Condado filed a minor modification application to relocate the station’s facilities.
That application is currently pending before the Commission. To provide time for that application to be
acted upon and for Condado to construct the facilities at the new site, Condado requests STA to remain
silent for an additional six-month period until October 19, 2023. Condado is aware of the provisions of
Section 312(g) of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended,* and intends to commence
construction of the new facilities promptly upon grant of a construction permit, and to complete such
construction and file an application for a license to cover prior to October 19, 2023.

147 U.S.C. § 312(g) (“If a broadcasting station fails to transmit broadcast signals for any consecutive 12-month
period, then the station license granted for the operation of that broadcast station expires at the end of that
period...”)



